
 
FUND RAISING DINNER   for  Dayboro Combined Churches— 

CHRISTMAS IN JULY Saturday 23rd July 2016 

Two course Christmas Celebration Banquet baked by Nikki from GrateLife Café. 

The Dayboro Hall has been booked and we are ready to welcome at least 100 people to 
the dinner.  Wouldn’t that be wonderful! 

More information as it comes to hand. 

Tickets will be available soon.   

VACANCY: Pastor  (Dayboro Uniting Church) 

The article below will appear in the next Moreton Rivers Presbytery newsletter and the next 
Synod News email.  Members of the interviewing panel are: Don Gemmell, Maria Hansen, 
Mike Huggett, Tim Keogh and Bev Oelrichs.  There is still a vacancy on the panel.  Please 
let us know if you wish to be included on the interview panel. 

Dayboro Uniting Church is seeking a pastor interested in leading a 
congregation which values a community-focused mission.          
Deepening our love of God and strengthening caring relationships 
with others is at the heart of our church activities.  The successful 
applicant will have demonstrated passion for and experience in 
leadership and working with groups; and an ability to be an effective 
team leader and team member to ensure that all aspects of Dayboro 
Uniting Church’s Commitment Plan are progressed.  This is a .25 
position.  Applications close on Friday 8th July 2016. 

For more information contact: 

Ann Turner-Secretary Dayboro Uniting Church Council 

Email: dayborounitingchurch@gamil.com or phone 0410 328 701 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    
Welcome to WorshipWelcome to WorshipWelcome to WorshipWelcome to Worship 

12th June 201612th June 201612th June 201612th June 2016 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
8.30am 

Heather Lye 
 

Mt Mee Community Church 
4pm 

Rev Jeanette Jamieson 
 

 



Men’s Breakfast 18th June 
Where: 12 Aitcheson Rd Kobble Creek 
Time:  6.00am for 6.30am start 
Speaker: Lester Folker 
Cost:  $10.00 
RSVP:  15th June 2016 
Contact: Thomas-0409 977 515  email tomrelreeves@gmail.com 
  Peter (Test Message) 0413 333 820 email phughes300@gmail.com  
Come along and enjoy fellowship and breakfast with likeminded men. 
CONVERSATION CLUB UPDATE 

Conversation Club will now be held at Jack’s Place at St Francis Xavier  Catholic Church . This is 
all to do with the wonderful response from the community attending Conversations, they needed 
more space!     Ann Turner 

CASSEROLE BANK 
The casserole bank is running low so,  if you are able to make a couple and put them in the 
church freezer that would be great.  It may be best to make one or two every few weeks so we 
can keep up the stocks.  Maybe even check before you make more. 
Please label with INGREDIENTS & DATE MADE 
This way we can keep a track of how things are going. 
Thank you everyone….Kay 
 
PASTORAL CARE TEAM MEETING 
Please stay today after morning tea as we  will be holding a meeting in the hall to discuss the 
direction of our Pastoral Care.  
We would like to make sure everyone feels that they are a valued part of our church family. 
Anyone interested in being part of our pastoral care net is invited to join us. 
Sausage sizzle to follow.  
 
Richard’s next gig 
Some folk have asked Richard when he will be preaching at Albert St.  His first preaching slot at 
Albert St is SUNDAY 10th JULY at the 6.30pm evening service.  Supper afterwards. 
 
DAYBORO COMBINED CHURCHES LADIES LUNCHEON 
Pauline Cruice will be away for the next two lunches.  Our next lunch will be Tuesday 14th June 
and then Tuesday 9th August at Rendezvous Café in Williams St. at 11.30am.  All welcome, 
please bring along a friend if you wish.  RSVP by Sunday 12th June and for the August lunch 
RSVP by Sunday 7th August. 
Contacts:  Anglican Church—Di Evans—diane.evans8@bigpond.com 
  Catholic Church –Mary Rowley—lacmel@intermode.on.net 
  Dayboro Church—Tania Caldwell—tania.caldwell@gmail.com 
  Dayboro Uniting Church—Ann Turner—ann@dayborogeo.com 
Pauline will be back in October. 

Dayboro Uniting Church—the week ahead & beyond 
 
Tuesday 9.30am  mainly music 
       
Tuesday 7.30pm  Bible Study at Dan & Carolyn’s    
Thursday 1pm  Card Sharps 
Thursday 7pm  Band Practice See Ian 
Friday 10am   Conversation Club 
    Please check venue 
 
Next Sunday    Dayboro Uniting Church 
  
19th June 2016  Rev Col Howard 
  
    
Next Sunday    Mt Mee Community Church 
 
19th June  2016  Fr Geoffrey Agu 
 
Contacts: 
mainly music   Paul Inglis 3425 3220     
    psinglis@westnet.com.au 
Card Sharps   Allan Kilby  3425 1122 
Casa Segura Card Group allan.kilby@gmail.com 
Bible Study   dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
Conversation Club  dayboroconversationclub@gmail.com 
   
Chair Church Council Carolyn Nugent 
    carolynnugent7@bigpond.com 
Treasurer   Jenny Brown 0400 720 298—new contact number 
Council Secretary  Ann Turner  0410 328 701 
Sunday Space  Lorraine Perry 
    0410 525 267    
 
     
    Please refer all enquiries to the Church Secretary through the 
    above gmail account (new email goes directly to the Church 
    Secretary) or Phone 0410 328 701 
 
New Email address for Dayboro Uniting Church: 
 
    dayborounitingchurch@gmail.com  
 


